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Date:    May 10, 2023                               
  
To:   Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From:   Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs & District Services 
  
Subject:  Digital Imaging Classroom Updates 
 
 
During last week’s Study Session, I notified the Board of Education that the LCTC 
Digital Imaging (Graphic Design/Digital Illustration) classroom was being updated and 
upgraded with new desks, chairs, Apple iMac desktop computers, Apple iPad Air 
tablets, and an Apple charging cart. Purchasing will be through LCTC-CTE 61a added 
cost funds.   
 
I would like to continue this discussion at the upcoming Committee of the Whole 
meeting.  Please add this item to the Curriculum portion of the agenda for the May 15 
Committee of the Whole meeting.  


